UNIVERSITÉ DE BORDEAUX I

INSTITUT DU QUATERNAIRE

TALENCE, LE Decemmber 7,1976

BATIMENT DE GÉOLOGIE

33405 TALENCE

TÉL. 80.68.00

POSTE :

Dear Don,

Got your letter of December 2. I hope everything will turn well for you when you have this operation. We will surely think of you at the end of this month.

Unhappily Paul and Cécile vare leaving on December 21 for France, for a month with us, and for Australia from London on January 30. So it is unlikely you can see them before they leave. But you can phone them if you like: here is the phone number: 406-721 2381. Their adress: 2321 Foothills, Missoula 59801. Of course when they are in Melbourne they will be even farther from us than they are now, but on the other hand it will give me an incentive to get back to Australia, and go on on the work on Levallois technique there I began with Charlie Dortch. We have a joint paper to be published in Quartär soon, and when it is published I shall send you a reprint.

What became of your neice Jane Anderson. Did she go on with anthropo--logical studies? Or is she just a married housewife?

I shall surely come and see you in April on my way from Chicago to San Francisco. Denise is now traveling in England, looking on their scarse Upper Palaeolithic, but I know she joins me in wishing you as happy a New Year as possible.

Bien amicalement,

F.Bordes

